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Dear Church, 

It is hard to believe that our two years together are almost at an end.  Soon, I will be 

moving to my own church to take the skills, memories, and love that I have received here 

forward.  And I could not be more thankful.  You all have shown me Christ in so many 

ways- by your generosity, compassion, and ministry.   

When I first came here, I was a very new mom with a one-month old baby.  I was tired all 

the time and a bit nervous about being the associate pastor to a big church after coming 

from such a small one.  But you all took the time to embrace my family and to teach me 

more about being the body of Christ.  And that has meant so much to us. 

I feel like each one of you has helped prepare me for this journey.  You are all in my 

prayers and thank you for the ways that you are helping Chapel Hill to grow spiritually 

each and every day. 

With Many Blessings, 

Pastor Amy 

Pastor Amy Farewell Letter 

What is Pentecost? 

 This year Pentecost will be celebrated on June 

9th.  It is one of the principal days of the Christian 

year, celebrated on the fiftieth day after Easter. The 

Greek word pentecoste means "fiftieth day." Pentecost 

is the day on which the Christian church 

commemorates the coming of the Holy Spirit upon the 

apostles and others assembled in Jerusalem. It marks 

the beginning of the Christian church and the 

proclamation of its message throughout the world and 

is often referred to as the birthday of the church. The 

liturgical color for Pentecost is red. Traditionally, 

Pentecost has been a day for baptisms. Because it was 

the custom in the early church for persons being 

baptized to wear white robes or clothing, the day also 

became known as Whitsunday, a contraction of white 

Sunday.  

June Church Events 

• June 4 6:00 p.m. Staff Parish Relations 

• June 5 10:00 a.m. Nellie Group meet at Denny’s 

• June 7 4:00 p.m. Relay for Life at NMS 

• June 9 Pentecost Sunday 

• June 16 Father’s Day 

•   12:00 p.m. Pastor Amy Farewell Reception 

• June 17 9:30 a.m. Finance Team 

• June 18 11:30 p.m. Hilltoppers 

•   6:30 p.m. Administrative Council 

• June 22 1:30 p.m. Marylou Tapp Memorial Service 

• June 25 6:00 p.m. Trustee Meeting 



 The Owensboro District has 

been asked to bring individually 

packaged toothbrushes to Annual 

Conference this year.  These will be 

used for the health kits for Church 

Beyond during the afternoon of 

service.  A special basket has been 

placed in the narthex for the 

collection of toothbrushes. 

 Each year, all churches in the 

Kentucky Conference are invited to 

participate in a mission offering at 

Annual Conference. The 2019 

Annual Conference Mission 

Offering will support new missional 

communities that have unique 

ministries in our Conference.  These 

communities are Grace Kids: A 

Church for Children, in 

Louisville; Encounter Missions, in 

Paintsville; and a Fund for emerging 

refugee communities in numerous 

areas of our state. All proceeds will 

go directly toward the development 

of ministries to transform the church, 

communities and the world! 

  Grace Kids: A Church for 

Children is, as the name 

suggests, a church for children in 

one of Louisville’s sorest 

neighborhoods. The church takes 

a whole-child approach to 

spiritual instruction and 

discipleship. It is their goal to 

create authentic disciples who are 

leaders in all facets of their lives 

– whether in the church, the 

school, or the community. They 

are also big on fun – they allow 

our children the opportunity and 

space to be kids! 

  Encounter Missions began as an 

addiction recovery ministry in the 

mountains of Eastern Kentucky. 

Since beginning they have grown 

into a church averaging 40-some 

every Sunday morning. They are 

continually drawing new families 

through Celebrate Recovery and 

are in the planning stages to open 

a community kitchen. They are 

truly making a difference in a 

troubled area of Appalachia! 

  Refugee Fund will support 

communities that are emerging in 

cities like Lexington, Bowling 

Green, Louisville and other towns 

across the state. These “new 

Americans” in our communities 

are often escaping horrendous 

conditions and violence from 

their previous homes. Several 

churches in our Annual 

Conference have begun vital 

ministry to some of these 

communities around the Annual 

Conference. As the people called 

Methodist in Kentucky, we want 

to support and encourage these 

and more such ministries with 

some of the most vulnerable 

among us. 

Donations can be made at the 

following website: https://

www.kyumc.org/

ac2019missionoffering or checks 

made out to Chapel Hill and in the 

memo write 2019 Annual 

Conference Mission Offering. 

Annual Conference – June 10-12 - Covington, KY 

Celebrate Recovery 

 Celebrate Recovery Sunday was a great 

Success.  We all enjoyed telling our stories at each 

service.  Also 12 people signed up saying they wanted to be 

part of the program and help where needed and 2 more 

contacted me the following week. Always remember it's a 

family affair, a class for children, teens and adults  If you 

would like more information call me at 270.577-5667 

Sandra Heppler 

MARSHA’S PLACE BABY 

BOTTLE CAMPAIGN  

 Marsha’s Place Baby Bottle Campaign 

is under way!  Be sure to pick up your bottles 

today!  It ends on Father’s Day, June 16th.  

Bottles can be picked up in the narthex.  When 

you fill the bottles with coins, cash, or checks 

you are making a positive impact on young 

families in our community.  Thank you for 

providing the support that will save and change 

lives.  Bottles will need to be turned in on June 

16th. 

https://www.kyumc.org/ac2019missionoffering
https://www.kyumc.org/ac2019missionoffering
https://www.kyumc.org/ac2019missionoffering


Mother’s Day Winners 

Winners of the mother’s day gifts were  

8 a.m. service Toni Windhaus, 9:30 service Doy House, 

and 11:00 service Kiley Snodgrass. 
 

Baptisms 

Six children were baptized this past month. 

 Benjamin Bryce Alexander 

 Krista Grace Gardner 

 Ella Patricia Gish 

 James Remington Hicks 

 Jordyn Remington Hicks 

 Lucy O’Neal Spaw 
 

Confirmation 

Thirteen children joined the church through confirmation. 

 Benjamin Bryce Alexander 

 Krista Grace Gardner 

 Ella Patricia Gish 

 Connor Reid Haynes 

 James Remington Hicks 

 Jordyn Riley Hicks 

 Hadassah Marie Hutchinson 

 Emerson Grace Kirtley 

 Katelyn Ann Powell 

 Elizabeth Jane Scott 

 William Sonny Shelton 

 Lexie Brooke Snyder 

 Lucy O'Neal Spaw  

May Recap at Chapel Hill 

 Marilou Tapp passed away January 19, 2019.  She 

had been a member of Chapel Hill for 38 years.  Her 

family will be holding a memorial service for her on June 

22nd at 1:30 p.m. here at Chapel Hill. 

Memorial Service for  

Marilou Tapp 

IN MEMORY OF JIM MCRAE 

BY LARRY & KAREN MORRIS 

BY JANET TODD 

BY BOBBY & DONNA GOLDAY 

BY WILLIAM MCRAE AND FAMILY 

BY DON & MARSHA CATES 

BY LARRY & CHARLOTTE SMITH 

BY AUBREY & MARTHA GIBSON 

 

IN MEMORY OF RYAN OWENS 

BY DANIEL AND WHITNEY SMITH 

BY JOSH & BRIGETTE MALLORY 

 

IN MEMORY OF SEAN POWELL 

BY JAN BRATCHER 

 

IN MEMORY OF SHANE BREEDLOVE 

BY JANIS BRATCHER 

 

IN MEMORY OF JOHNNIE ESCHE 

BY SISTERS IN CHRIST SMALL GROUP 

BY LANOVA COOK 

BY AUBREY & MARTHA GIBSON 

 

IN MEMORY OF LAURA MURPHY 

CARLA HOWARD 

 

IN MEMORY OF LUCRETIA PARTRIDGE 

MYRLE & DIANA PARTRIDGE 

MEMORIAL GIFTS  

MADE IN MEMORY AND IN HONOR  

THE 13TH ANNUAL 

SAM BALL LIVING LEGEND GOLF 

SCRAMBLE 

BENEFITING THE SALVATION 

ARMY OF HENDERSON 

MONDAY, JUNE 3, 2019 

HENDERSON COUNTRY CLUB 

LUNCH/REGISTRATION: 11:00 A.M. 

TEE TIME: NOON 

 

BROCHURES AVAILABLE IN THE NARTHEX 

FOR MORE INFORMATION. 





July 14-19 

Meal 5:30 p.m. and Program 6-8:30p.m. 

BUILDING FUND BALANCE 

$587,967.97 

ONE YEAR BIBLE READING PLAN 
 Below is the URL for  the bible reading plan. Simply 

type in the link and it will bring you to the reading plan we 

have been using this 

year! This is also 

available on our 

websi te!  https://

www.biblica.com/

resources/reading-

plans/?

ONLINE DONATIONS 

Be sure to create your profile so it will save 

your credit/debit plus checking/savings ac-

count info. 

SAY YES! 

 Every child up into their teenage years just wants to feel known, especially by 

someone other than just their families. Every child up into their teenage years just 

wants to feel accepted and loved. You have an opportunity today to sign up to be an-

other person in a child’s life that can make them feel known, accepted, and loved. 

Will you say YES?  Sign-up cards are available in the narthex.  They can be placed in 

the offering plate or given to one of our directors; Ashley Baird, Stephanie Powell, 

Nikki Hutchinson, or Carol Odom. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

SUNDAY, JULY 14TH— 

FRIDAY, JULY 19TH 
 VBS is an opportunity for children to come together 

with their peers to learn about God and grow in their faith.  

This year’s theme is Power Up, Raise Your Game!  Kids will 

be challenged to raise their game because knowing God and 

trusting in Jesus fills each of us with the Fruit of the Spirit! 

 Sign-up sheets are available in the children’s wing.  

Online sign-up available at www.chchurch.org!   

VBS Volunteers Still Needed! 
Sign-Up Today  at the 

Children’s Wing 

Vacation Bible School 

July 14-19 

https://www.biblica.com/resources/reading-plans/?plan=1&translation=niv&start=2019-01-06&date=2019-04-30
https://www.biblica.com/resources/reading-plans/?plan=1&translation=niv&start=2019-01-06&date=2019-04-30
https://www.biblica.com/resources/reading-plans/?plan=1&translation=niv&start=2019-01-06&date=2019-04-30
https://www.biblica.com/resources/reading-plans/?plan=1&translation=niv&start=2019-01-06&date=2019-04-30
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E-mail Addresses: chchurch@chchurch.org 
Pastor Mike Snyder:  mikesnyder@chchurch.org 

Pastor Amy Call: amycall@chchurch.org 
 

To receive the monthly newsletter or our One-Call, 
e-mail the church office at chchurch@chchurch.org 

COME WORSHIP WITH US ON SUNDAY 
8:00 a.m.  Contemporary Worship Service (Fellowship Hall)  

9:30 a.m.  Contemporary Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
11:00 a.m.  New Traditions Worship Service (Sanctuary)  

9:30 a.m. Sunday School 
 

Office Hours 8:30- a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Lots of updates on all the activities going on at 

the Chapel on the Hill at www.chchurch.org 

SO MANY WAYS 

TO CONNECT! 

Check out Chapel Hill 

Facebook Pages 

and Groups today! 

facebook.com/groups/chchurch/ 

facebook.com/ChapelHill 


